
Beynon Community
Newsletter  Feb. 7th

Message from Admin

Dear Beynon Families,
This week we had the opportunity to enjoy Winter Walk Week, thanks to our fabulous
EA - Mme Orr.  Students were encouraged to walk to school, classes went out on a
story journey, travel on snowshoes and land skis. This event was enjoyed by all! 

February 27, 2025 is the date of the Provincial Election. Our school has been
designated as a polling site.  Please be informed voters will be in the building on
Election Day on February 27th. Voters will not be allowed to venture passed the
gymnasium and the foyer and can only access the building through the main doors. 

As we begin our planning for the

2025-2026 school year, please inform

the school office if your family has

plans to move over the summer, or if

your child(ren) will not be returning in

September. This information helps us

to ensure a smooth transition for all

students while making the necessary

staffing arrangements for the

upcoming academic year. 

Planning to Move?

Before 9 am please do not use the bus loop for
drop off. The front of school loop is for the
School Buses. Please use kiss n’ ride by the
parking lot.

Virtual School Council Mtg  Feb. 12th 
    @ 6:30 pm     
                                          

Family Day                            Feb. 17th
Robotics Tournament            Feb. 18th
Grad Photos                         Feb. 19th

Boys Basketball Area 
      Tournament                           Feb. 21st

      

Term 1 Report Cards

Please find Term 1 Report Cards on
the Family Dashboard by the end
of February 20th.

Sincerely,

S. Papadatos             Principal
L. Kheir                       Vice-Principal

Important Dates

Bus Loop vs Kiss & Ride

marjan.kiany
Underline



Coding in the Lunar New
Year

Mme Volpe’s grade 2s celebrated  the
Lunar New Year by reading a story and
then creating dragon and snake
puppets. 

We then used the puppets to work on
the coding requirements for grade 2.
The students did some unplugged
coding to concurrently code the head
and tail of the dragon or snake to
perform.

We are excited to get our dragons and
snakes dancing! 

Junior Volleyball 
Bronze!

Congratulations to our Boys’ and Girls’
Junior Volleyball teams who took 3rd
place at their respective Area
tournaments last week!

The teams dug deep and fought point
for point against formidable
opponents. In the end, they were able
to secure an impressive third place
finish, showing incredible teamwork,
dedication, and sportsmanship
throughout. You have made the whole
community proud!

 

Manie Musicale

It’s that time of year again!!! Manie
Musicale is coming to Beynon for the
3rd year! 

Manie Musicale is an annual bracket-
style competition for students and
teachers of French. Similar to March
Madness basketball in the United
States, participants try to predict
which of 16 francophone songs will be
the most popular. Once the
tournament starts, voters decide which
song will advance to the next round
until we have a champion. The best
part? Students learn French while
having fun with students from all over
the world!

Which class will win the ultimate pizza
party prize???






